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Subject: Parish Update: February 14, 2022
Date: Monday, February 14, 2022 at 4:53:36 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: Notre Dame of Mount Carmel Church
To: CrisGna Folan

Notre Dame of Mount Carmel Church

We had celebrated the Renewal of Wedding Vows in past years at the Saturday Vigil
Mass closest to St. Valentine's Day.  We are now called to celebrate a Blessing of
Married Couples in the updated Order of Matrimony.  We kicked off this
new tradition this past weekend at the Masses.  
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"It was so nice to receive the blessing and to see other couples blessed in the same
way.  We happen to be at the Family Mass, and it was also special for all the kids to
see this important blessing of marriages."
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Click HERE for more pictures from our
7:30 am Mass (Thanks to Melissa for
capturing the early morning
memories!)

Journey through one of our

Lenten Discipleship Groups
Deepen your faith, grow closer to Christ, and connect with others as you

follow a path of purposeful discipleship. 

Thanks to great leaders on mission, we have a menu of 17 Discipleship Groups
leading us in small group faith-sharing. There are many different themes and

meeting dates and in-person and virtual options. Unfortunately, space is limited, so

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjbEOgyAUAL9GRsJ7oODA0KQxTezQsav4RJuiUKT_X5rcdMMdWQ0StWIviwIroBDaarhQSntC12FHoKVvlPAhzu8jloXPcWebJWkQtCDwoMigpFb36HoCYYzTwrBgt1LS2chLg0MlbbHEk08p8TVGvobq3PC8jSDv-Mm-f1zHjmVb8_v5TSnmUrcHzVPel_C__gCfWzQp
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjTEOwyAQBF9julhwYMgVFGnyD3xAjIIDAvz_kC7SNLur0XprhASjWLLAYSIUiG02K1fKRA-7Bu2FkXFRPOZC708ZYaVyssNySRrv5FzUqGFDg_u2BzABkZBcZNkeY9S-yMcCz8nHk2tnyD9_Rp86pZpDP1K9vVq5amfNzu3sV62ljfn5r3wBqfA2KQ
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please click HERE to register as soon as possible! 

Our Lenten journey begins Ash Wednesday, March 2, 222

Not So Newlywed Game
By Ministry Chairs Eric & Debby Kispert and Joe & Ann Bono

On Saturday night, four courageous couples and dozens of spectators filled Parish
Hall for The ‘Not So’ Newlywed Game. Back by popular demand, The Marriage
Ministry held a live version of the game show on television in the 1960s - 1970s.

Dan & Marie Arcuri, Brian & Jenifer Dicker, Dan & Julia Rizos, and Erwin and Tanya
D'Souza were the contestants who bore their marital souls as they answered
questions related to their 'not so' new marriages. Everything from their first kiss to
their common fights was covered in the two rounds of questions posed to the
couples.

While most of the questions were fun in nature, as in the original show, some were a
bit risqué. Fortunately, the 15 children for whom childcare was provided were not
within earshot of their parents' responses!

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjTEOwyAQBF9julhwYMgVFGnyD3xAjIIDAvz_kC7SNLur0XprhASjWLLAYSIUiG02K1fKRA-7Bu2FkXFRPOZC708ZYaVyssNySRrv5FzUqGFDg_u2BzABkZBcZNkeY9S-yMcCz8nHk2tnyD9_Rp86pZpDP1K9vVq5amfNzu3sV62ljfn5r3wBqfA2KQ
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Congratulations to the winners of the game: Dan and Julia! Although one of the
younger couples on the panel, they demonstrated a true knowledge of each other and
the important parts of their marriage.
 
In addition to the game, there were door prizes, dinner, fun had by all, and a special
birthday cake for Ann Bono. 
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Click HERE for more memories
captured at this special event!

The Marriage Ministry is deeply grateful to those who continue to help make nights
like this a true success!  The Ministry also wants to thank Fr. Alex for his attendance,
sense of humor, and continued support of our parish family.

Thank you for your support of Our Parish Mission!
 All that takes place at ND and beyond through the works of our ministries is made
possible through the generous giving of our parish community. 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjb0OgyAURp9GRiIXBB0YWpNObbc-gPypLXqJ4NKnL03OdPLlO04rxkEJsmpoocIEsK4a2gqhggMjQTqmeGhEGyLaz47FU4sbWfQU6pIF5ziDHmQnLRjhxcC8l9z0ikS9lJJywy8N3CppwYKZTinRGZHOsbpn_q6vcR6H9_g4r3cjyaHr_ZbPlPAoNbs7Ox2bj__qD_GHNV4
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjTkOwyAURE8DXay_YGMKijS5R8wiWwFjAb5_SBfpNfM0o_FWI5NW8rAENEBFOA8zgVI6etoWWjxqjkJBTMV9ztLD5EqWuzXGABMFwhUZAFbwswl6o8CogTeZ7N771QQ_Bb0Gp3fvmkP67Ucsd33ko7WjnLLa4XK7r6vUPr7-q195GTFk


Page 7 of 14

If you are not participating in Regular Offertory Giving, we invite you to support
our mission.  Click HERE to find out more and to sign up today.

New and Improved Platform for Requesting
Mass Intentions!

By Melissa Fasano

We are happy to announce a new
process for dedicating Mass & Lamp
Intentions! The new system,
accessible from the homepage of our
website, is easier, more efficient, and
reliable (less room for error or technical
glitches). You will also be able to
request multiple intentions within one
sitting with just a few clicks of the
mouse.  

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjTkOwyAURE8DpQUfwlJQpMk9CIuNwmJhkvPnp4s0zRu90USnuQAtaXHAAMMl8Bs2G5NS5whPBSpyLTKRLNcRXn2stIXR6OGY18ZbK7JPihmFvmdJZSOCCJYbTas71jovIu4EHpgeg58t1d8ecS-f0nc6HWK73uc55sKbf-sL4sQwdA
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjjsOwyAQRE9jOluwgDcuKNzkHpiPbIWfDLl_Np2laWb0ZjTeoJCAil0GOJCEAqEpWbhSGD0cK6xeoIyT4jFV9yl1hMXVzE4TbETQdkMU8SBwkyBfhwO9eb2GwFky5xitT3Kf4E0q3tk7h_Tvk8229_kqI5Rx1dJnW_ycbG6PjN2G2Ny_rdV70IfnxA8l7Tvx
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Please note:

Lamp Intentions are referred to in the new system as “Memorials.”
Requesting a Memorial (previously called Lamp Intention) is as simple as
requesting Mass Intentions. 
The suggested donation for a Mass Intention or Memorial is
$15. When you process your payment, you will also have the option to cover
the credit card processing fees or make an additional donation to the parish if
you so wish to do.  
The new system can only process requests where payment is made
online when the request is placed. Therefore, if you would like to pay with
a check or cash, you will need to call one of our helpful volunteers in our parish
office at 973-538-1358 x 100 or send an email to volunteer@ndcarmel.com.
When you process your request online, please be sure to use the
“Notes” field on the form to indicate if you would like a Mass
Card. Mass cards will be left in the basket in the Gathering Space once you
receive your receipt confirming that your request has been processed. 

If at any time you need assistance, please send an email to
volunteer@ndcarmel.com, or call our parish office at 973-538-1358, ext. 100.

Special thanks to Volunteer Staff
Member Patty Gant for her invaluable
assistance with the research of the new
software, testing, and implementation of
this new system.

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjjsOwyAQRE9jOluwgDcuKNzkHpiPbIWfDLl_Np2laWb0ZjTeoJCAil0GOJCEAqEpWbhSGD0cK6xeoIyT4jFV9yl1hMXVzE4TbETQdkMU8SBwkyBfhwO9eb2GwFky5xitT3Kf4E0q3tk7h_Tvk8229_kqI5Rx1dJnW_ycbG6PjN2G2Ny_rdV70IfnxA8l7Tvx
mailto:volunteer@ndcarmel.com
mailto:volunteer@ndcarmel.com,
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Friday Night Family Date: Pizza & Bingo!
by Elementary Family Faith Coordinator, Diane Byrne

On Friday evening, 25 families in our Elementary Family Faith program gathered for
Pizza and Bible Bingo. After pizza and fellowship, the game began. Families were
asked questions such as, “Who did David hit with a stone in a sling?” (Goliath)
and, “What part of the Bible tells the story of Jesus?" (New Testament). Children
volunteered the answer for each question then everyone searched to see if they had
that word or phrase on their bingo card. Winners got to choose a prize.
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A huge thank you to the Special Needs
Youth Group for helping to set up our
parish hall by putting on tablecloths.

Click HERE for more captured
memories from this fun family event!

On Mission at the Family Mass: Join Our Team!

We seek to expand our Children’s
Liturgy Team, which plans the engaging
themes and activities surrounding our
Family Mass. There will be a meeting on
this Wednesday, February 16 at 7:30
pm in Room 201. Please join us to find
out how your faith and gifts can impact
the lives of our young families! 

Contact Diane Byrne, Elementary Faith
Formation Coordinator, at

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjbEOwiAUAL-mjAReKdCBwRh1MjFxc6OP0hqhj7T4_2Jy0w13wRnZg1Hs7UBAQyqQQzNcKGVigEmDDtL0sVMiJsLPRnXmSJmtTnotLEI00gwTjIBWA_rBooizMgZZcmut5ej6UwfXRlmp0sF9KXwh4ktq7vnaMlB56PFub2e8aLa7ls_HtxTaa9tuAf2e5_S__gDc4jTx
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Formation Coordinator, at
dbyrne@ndcarmel.com.

HAPPENING...

This week's Mass
& Lamp Memorial

Intentions

Parishioner
Announcements

mailto:dbyrne@ndcarmel.com
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjjsOwyAQBU-Dy4hd1nwKikhR7gELKFZssAwpcvsQafSKKUYveQMKDS2bR4kTIIR1mpskMiVh1KgTGFUEybI3ftc28o3bsbw8rzGzzhGyi2B0IdZsGYjIcSTEZfevMc4u1F3gc3KE3rc6ch1bq_1fmTKc21wOe64pXEI93_kr1GNNUhZkjdYo0C5Yg9JpBdaVYnWEgi6RW-1y-dk5-uc82zXmy5o4XEfe__kf4f9CqQ
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjUsOhCAQRE8juzHQouiChZu5R0s30Yx8Anj_YXaTvE1V6qXIGjWB0eKyIKGjNKi5N6PU2niCY4GFlJn8oKW_k_vE1Hh0KYjTGg_EvDo5ezqYN0SFhH4-Nr8uCljc9mwt12HaB3h3Ijksge-f32PGctXzSpHLC2NMT3QcOLYqiu2LUJ-cU2n9-V_8AnIaObA
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Sent by Cristina Folan - Communications   Reply

my info  •  unsubscribe

JOB BOARD & LOCAL AREA ANNOUNCEMENTS

 

 
Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins. Click the blue Reply button above to leave a public
comment. 
Email me when people reply to this note

To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add mail@flocknote.com to your
email address book or safe senders list.

 

 

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxVjztvhDAQhH-NKRFeGxsKCqLDShryIErSArZFwGDzvrtfH6eJFGmkXc1qR9_IjGMCnAbfGUTghSng2DthRCnXEhoGTGJONKKRNrYdJrupsLVj0GWMRjJKmWYJiaQCzZO45gQTKhVvgKaBybptcysiOQLhNcm2XkZlwn9Jvwe_-oFjSj0AR0RsdlATIheCwD_nn_z2VIj40OI5L0VvHqsKijDEb1_0sn-8P9DRmdInnMW1KgdBxMsruHuIgO2rWnxOzaXDzJ1nfTZNN7fjPDDTkmMfDqvv_TbOaV_bQV8t6W-NmRIXLJmHG9fdObtsvv4fvbd_ACvNYYg
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxVUMtqwzAQ_Br5aKxdWZIPPoQ8IO2hDU3pWdajSWxJjiPHab--oodCYWCWWZiZXdMKiiBYcW6hggzKgNZZKSvGhDPQceCGCnSEVW6Iug8x2VJHX5xazqqK18JJ2bAGtHZGOqhrgEYyphUWQ3tKabwRXBHYZQSj1eTtUP5zyov5ZqdMNRWiAZqn-9kur1N058Hug4tH1RHcpdjbQHCDBLLh6jl8JLaP8u3zaW3weJw8_TiU8OiqxddGscPK-lnutwpfMLybzbI-bIEA_w3DjRJmpHxcFrV03emq_bXng8b73N-j-74kf20uKvbuEfHy1Q1BjsXU5rr-No9jnFJ-yN89Wf4BEqVpHQ
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxVkEtrwzAQhH-NfDTWw1Jy8CEhMaR1Q8ihpbnpGSe2LD_kuM2v7_ZSKAzsMAsfs2sKgSkRLLkVJCMgzAjOIUkzxoQzRHHCDRbUIZa5NuimC9GmOvikLpSlxlCRO5cTq1fcylwQQplQfJ1JLZO2qGPsJ0Q3iJSgzmg5etum_0i_C7AwcM4YFBBg526a1aTHm7KIljE0tkN0RxEB1OZYnqrTU_vteWni--chVCXm88uh8seP66D3W35eX8aTtlX6ZurL7noD4uYVET5PdgSOFKbHvF8WuShVD9oPDW81fczNI7jnPfphfZehcV-B3r9V2636ZCygqp_mvg9jhGf83QLxD2-yaMk
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxVjDsOwyAQRE8DpbW7_ExBkSb3wKyRo4BBNrl_SBnpaYp5muHgUJHT8hUIaIKa0MxmAa1dZtosWUanstCQS0vvs419Sa3KIzAYdgTR4oaKcV3Bo_EIkSHZ6K0s4RijC_UQ9Jz8768ws96f3ts15vvJKV51Lz_5BRrVLNk
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjb0OwyAQg58mbInguIZkYOjS9zjgUKryExHy_qVbJS-2_NnBGqXBoHhbkDCkENRjJItENDGAW2ENyug4oYyp-k-pnRdfszisdOD8BsTEuOugKZLfvFvjthsEiSLZo_fzmvRzgtdQCZ5a5vTjhx1zlGZqTDOVUu_iOXPpl2h2FPJ1n2dtfRz_c1_WETgS
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxVUNFqhDAQ_Bp9PMwmJncPPliuluOgBftwvXvTxNQzmkSN2vbru6VQKAzMMMsOs6syQSgIFt8zSABBGJAUnV3CmNAKag5cEUF1xBLdO2msC81OuiFuM6kBlJbVARJCkCWuCpaKfarRSXjcZ20Ifo5oHkGBsEpW09D0u39JPwOUSCRlDAuIiBbSWh_RI42AB2ca-6sxJ7fXs2Fb8XSfXtrr-9t64eXxscnhlZ6GwNLb7cJIKR_ORvH5OV9Ope0TwJhlbiZMqYTyhPttq7a6bkc5jIb3kq6LWZ3-6sIwHrrKGf3haPdZ93bv4ynDlsO8eO-mgH_4OwPtbwH8ZRY
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75 Ridgedale Avenue, Cedar Knolls, NJ 07927   •   ndcarmel.com
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